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          IMPORTANT NOTICE  
 
 
 

 

It is to inform that “Mandatory Workshops for MS/MD/MDS 
programs” of Postgraduate Students are hereby 
postponed, till MCAT Examination.  
New schedule, venues and dates will be uploaded after 
MCAT. Those who have submitted fee & did not attend the 
cycle during 5th – 12th October will be accommodated in 
upcoming cycles.   Lahore. 
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